

6	<p>Standing Committee Reports</p> <p>6.1 President</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Ideally would like to have an event co-ordinator for each event. Matt would like to have an event co-ordinator's agreed at the start of the new school year. • Long term goal of using TidyHQ to have all P&C contacts and documents database. Currently there is no central database to keep all important P&C contacts and communication. • Edu-Dance will be moved to Term 1 in 2019 • The old garden shed has been made available to the P&C for storage. • Canteen committee currently have 4-5 members. In the process of finalising the 12 month Fixed Contract for the Canteen Manager Role which Asta will be communicating to the school community in the near future. <p>6.2 Principal Absent</p> <p>6.3 Vice President/Communications</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Key events held during the year, we would like to have event co-ordinators (as discussed by Matt above). P&C objective is to work towards this goal. • List of P & C members – attempting to locate a full list of members. • Minutes from meetings to be communicate on website as well as skool app • Agenda for P&C minutes to be communicated via school app – may encourage the school community to attend meetings, if they are aware of what is to be discussed. <p>6.4 Treasurer Absent</p>	
7.	<p>Additional Standing Agenda Items</p> <p>7.1 School Board No new business</p> <p>7.2 Clothing Boutique</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Credit card working well • Michelle is currently borrowing Anne's personal ipad. • Shop inventory currently being used to track sales and stock. Currently have a 12 month membership at \$24/month • Using paypal cash register which is linked in to shop inventor. • It was discussed and unanimously agreed that the P&C will purchase an ipad and continue to use the shop inventory software. • Still no dress samples provided by Neil Grey. <p>7.3 Safety House</p> <p>Anne completed letter drop to communicate the event. Future discussions will need to happen about the merits of keeping this event in the future.</p> <p>7.4 Sports Carnival</p> <p>Anne has organised the following fundraising events:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Hair spray • Zinc • Cupcakes <p>It was confirmed that lunch orders for subway will be collected on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday from 8:20am to 8:45am. Pending authority from Kim being provided.</p>	SG

8.	General Business	
8.1	School Disco <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Anne would like to pass this event to a new event co-ordinator. Anne has kindly completed handover notes. • The disco night will be split into 2 groups: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ PP - Year 2 ○ Year 3 – Year 6 	
8.2	Parents Dinner <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Evening will be held on 2nd November from 6pm – 10pm. Entry ticket will provide customer with a seat at a table and live entertainment. • Ticket sell price confirmed: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ \$40 early bird – available to end of term 3 ○ \$50 in term 4 • Discussion about making “kiss and ride” available for food delivery on the evening. • To break even 160 tickets will need to be sold. 	
Meeting closed approx. 9:30pm		